
May 11th, 2024 
Dear Family and Friends, 

We are halfway through our time here in the States. We’ve bought tickets for the return flight and Lord willing we will 
be in Arequipa the morning of July 5th. Angela has her passport now, which was the last real big thing that she needed to 
do before leaving the country. There are a couple of smaller details such as name changes on her WY ID card and S.S. 
card. We filed for a name change to make it easier on Stateside paperwork as María Ángela Aliaga Cayo de Anderson 
can get to be a little cumbersome when the full legal name is required. So now it’s just Maria Angela Anderson here in 
the U.S. 

Angela’s sinusitis doesn’t seem to be improving much but it isn’t getting worse either. Please continue praying for her as 
she is suffering from headaches much of the time. 

Saturday the 4th, we had the privilege of seeing my grandson, Gunner, play in his coach pitch baseball season opener. It’s 
amazing how fast he’s growing up. 

We just got back from LaGrange, WY, where we attended the TBM candidate school (not as candidates). It was a great 
time of fellowship with the TBM board members and staff along with some other TBM missionaries and candidates. We 
also enjoyed visiting some family while we were in the area. 

Please pray for us that we will use the remaining time here in the States as God desires. We have three churches on the 
schedule and would like to visit some others if possible. 

Keep praying for the young people that are filling in for us in Rosario, Uchumayo in our absence. (Jasmine, Jose Luis, 
Katy, Elmer, and Diory) 

Thanks for your prayers and support. Check out our webpage (Arequipa Project) with Tentmakers for support 
information and/or to view past updates and videos. 

Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Angela Anderson 


